
 
 
 
 
 
 

To: All Ongwanada Staff 
 

From: Dr. Lak Chinta 
 

Date: October 2, 2024 

MEMO

 

Re:  Visit from MPP Ted Hsu 
 

 
Good afternoon, everyone! 
 
I wanted to inform you that MPP Ted Hsu will be visiting the Resource Centre tomorrow 
morning at 9 a.m. He will be learning more about our organization and discussing the 
challenges facing our sector. 
 
If you see him in the hallways with me, please feel free to say hello. Let’s take this 
opportunity to show him what an incredible organization we all represent! 
 
Thank you! 
 
Lak 
 
--- 
Dr. Lak Chinta 
CEO, Ongwanada 


